
Harvard Soccer Club
Meeting Minutes

July 6, 2014 7:00 PM at Rika Stevenson's House
The meeting convened at 7:10PM

Attendees

Al Allard, Keith Bilafer, Carl Beckett, Austin Franklin, Mike Lawton, Ruth LovettSmith, Steve 
Stecyk, Rika Stevenson, Epiphany Vera

Agenda

Approval of June Minutes – approved by unanimous vote

Action Items:
• Discuss U7/U8 co-ed or single sex teams

Prior Action Items:
• How many skills vs scrimmage stations at Jamboree
• Field announcement board (Scouts?)
• Further discussion - how to develop interest in Goalkeeper position 
• Look into upgrading balls
• How do we address Jamboree score for players who don't attend Jamboree
• Team submission draft to NVYSL

Spring 2014

Travel

Post Season Results
• 4 of 5 teams went to State
• GU12A and BU16 won sportsmanship awards
• BU10 - 10 Cup – 1 mixed team from ABCD teams, won all 3 games and did 

not concede any goals
• BU14B and BU18 had undefeated seasons

Registration
• BU10: large numbers, possibly 5-6 teams, 6 total coach volunteers
• GU10: likely 3 teams, Rec 1, 2 and 4
• BU12: 3 or 4 teams
• GU12: likely 4 teams
• U14: low #s across the board

Coaches Meetings
• Spring coaches meetings went better than in the past
• Fall coaches meetings – Steve to turn over to the coordinators to run
• Add U8/U10 coaches meeting to discuss upcoming season/what to expect
• Rika will email coordinator handbook

Other
• BU10 request to have practices days scheduled ahead of time so that 

parents know what the days are when registering
• Board voted yes to put off late registration fee for one week
• Ncup hosting went well, should consider again next year



• Board voted no to BU10 player playing up to BU12
• Board voted yes to 2 U8 players playing up to U10 and no to 2 other players

Finances
• Refs still need to be paid

Fields
• Mike and Austin will take a walk through to check on the fields
• Check with DPW to make sure the sprinklers are working
• Sticking with sandbags to weight nets for now

Player Development 
• Tetra Brazil camp needs to be moved, possibly to 8/4
• Discussion on when to have Challenger start; suggest 8/31 – will have 2 coaches

Meeting ended at 10pm


